
Dear Grant Families 
  
We would like to introduce you to our new “Cent-sational” fundraiser!  We are hoping to be 
able to eliminate a fundraiser by having students bring in spare change instead.  
  
Here’s how it will work.  There is a jar in each classroom.  Students will be encouraged to bring 
in spare change to add to the change jar for their class.  I will come pick up the jars on the last 
Friday of the month and will have the results the following Thursday, so they can be announced 
at the assembly.  There will be a friendly competition between the classrooms (similar to box 
tops) with a classroom prize/reward for the winning classroom. 
  
We feel that there are too many fundraisers, but we do still need funds.  We are going to give 
this a try and see how it goes.  If it goes well, we will be able to eliminate a fundraiser next 
year.  The numbers look like this.  A student population of 235 x $1.00/month x 9 months = 
$2,115.  So we have the potential to really make this happen.   
  
Thank you for your support and help! 
Grant PTO 

 

“Every Penny Counts!” 

 

                                      


